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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

For Your Heart
In this week’s lesson, third graders are learning that guests should behave politely at a party to show 
gratitude to the host for the invitation. Students are learning:

     • To ask politely for something they need 
     • To participate in activities  
     • To be kind to everyone at the party 

For the Heart of Your Child 
Your child is learning that being a good guest is more than being appreciative for an invitation. 
Being a polite guest is showing how much you care for others. 

By helping your child understand that they have responsibilities as a party guest, it helps to  
ensure that the party will be a success for the host and guests alike. This week, ask your child to 
share some ways that he or she can be a good guest at the next party. Discuss ways your child can:

     • Include others in conversations and activities
    • Show appreciation for the host  
     • Help clean up

We are confident that with a little work and practice, your child can become a pleasant and  
polite guest.

From Our Hearts to Yours,

PS Don’t forget to ask what GRATEFUL and POLITE mean! 

GRATEFUL—Giving thanks from the heart   
POLITE—Using kind words and actions in all situations

GRATEFUL POLITE
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